Ripon High School Daily Bulletin



Please stand for the pledge. Ready begin.....

I PLEDGE ALLEGIANCE TO THE FLAG OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
AND TO THE REPUBLIC FOR WHICH IT STANDS ONE NATION UNDER GOD
INDIVISIBLE WITH LIBERTY AND JUSTICE FOR ALL!

- Hey Ripon High! Winter Formal ticket sales will start on Wednesday the 20th. Winter Formal is December 7th. Don't forget to send your proposals to the Winter Formal Instagram for a chance to win free tickets!
- Seniors: There are still 20 spots open for Disneyland. If you forgot to register for the grad night trip, or you have now decided to go, register asap before the last 20 spots fill up. Vasche has more flyers if you need them.
- There is still time for you to submit your 2019 Almond Blossom Queen application! You must be a current Junior, live in Ripon and be academically eligible to apply. Applications are due no later than November 22nd. There are still spots open so pick up an application packet in the front office.
- Hey Photography Club! We are having a meeting tomorrow, November 14th, at lunch in room G3. Don't forget our photo challenge "Spooky Season!" Send your submissions in to Remind. Can't wait to see your photos!
- Hey RHS! You know what would look great on that hydro flask of yours? A Due Be Nice sticker! Come buy one this week during lunch in front of the library. Supplies are limited, so come get yours today!
- Attention Junior and Seniors If you are looking for a part time job and want to learn more about industrial electronics then there is an opportunity for you in Ripon. Industrial Control Systems is looking for students to work part-time for assembly and provide assistance to wire technicians. A work permit will be required. If you are interested then please stop by the counseling office or check your google classroom for contact information.

 For anyone in need of volunteer hours – You can sign up to help at the Annual Sierra Vista Children's Christmas Dinner on Thursay, November 21^{st,} from 5:00-8:30pm. Volunteers will help serve dinner during the event. Sign up sheets are located in the front office and in Mrs. Cutino's room.